
TOWNSHIP OF FREMONT 
COUNTY OF TUSCOLA 

MAYVILLE, MICHIGAN 48744 
Planning Commission Meeting  

July 12, 2016 
 
 

Board Present:  Amy Holbrook, Matt Blatt, Ron Curell, Ken Bragg, and RoseAnn Laskowski.     Board Absent:  
Terry Glowicki and Tyler Ireland.    Guest Present: Henry Wymore and Lyle Fryers. 
 
Planning Commission Meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Bragg. 
 Approve Minutes:  Motion made by Blatt, seconded by Curell to approve the April 5, 2016, meeting minutes - 
motion carried.   
 
Public Comments:   Henry Wymore mentioned about the Planning Commission seminar on August 10th and stated that if anyone 
wants to attend to let the Clerk know and she will get them signed up.   
 
New Business: Bragg stated that at the last township board meeting some residents have raised concern about medical marijuana 
growers in the area and they think the Planning Commission should be able to put some regulations in place.  
Bragg stated that he has done some research online and some townships require them to have licenses and it to be 
grown in a domicile but not take up more than 25% of the floor space.   It was mentioned that Senator Mike 
Green will be at the July14th township board meeting and will hopefully have more information as to what the 
township can regulate.  Bragg also mentioned the seminar on August 10th will also discuss the medical marijuana. 
Laskowski mentioned that since it is legalized by the state, there is probably not much that we can do.  The Board 
discussed this issue for quite a while but decided that we will wait and see what Senator Green has to say and also 
what is mentioned at the seminar.    
 
Next Meeting:  Next Planning Commission meeting will be on October 4, 2016, at 7:00 p.m. 
  
Meeting adjourned at 7:53 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted by 
 
Amy L. Holbrook, Secretary 


